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Cricket After School Club – Summer 2 

 

Dear Parents, 

Next half term, Cricket Coach Tom Vickers will continue the After School Cricket Club 

for children in Years 3, 4 and 5. The club will resume on Friday 9th June from 

3.15pm to 4.15pm and will run for 6 weeks. 

The cost is £18 for the first child and £6 for each additional sibling. 

Please return the slip below, with payment to the school office by Monday 5th June. 

There are 24 places which will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

Kind regards, 

Amanda Solomon 

School Office 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

My Child (ren) would like a place at the After School Cricket Club on Fridays starting 

9th June from 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Name …..……………………………………. Class ………………………….. 

Name ………………………………………………. Class ………………………….. 

Collection arrangements (e.g. Allsorts, parents etc.) ……………………………………………….. 

Amount enclosed ………………………..(cash or cheque payable to NCC) 

Signed ………………………………………………………. Date …………………………………………….. 

 

 


